
To: John Fox, Head of Health and Culture 

From: Cllr Gina Placey, Portfolio Holder for Partnerships 

Cc: Mike Carran, Assistant Director Sport, Culture and Health 

Date: 27th June 2025 

Dear John 

Re: Allocation of £2000 to support the running costs of the Older People’s Forum. 

Thank you for your concurrence request to allocate £2,000 for the running costs for 

the Tendring Older People’s Forum for the next two years to bring together people 

and organisations to represent older people in the District. 

I agree that £2000 may be allocated to The Older People’s Forum. 

regards, 

Gina 

Cllr Gina Placey 

Portfolio Holder for Partnerships 

 


